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Action Plan in response to the PPO Report into the death of  

Mr Stephen Jones on 5 May 2024 at HMP Peterborough 

 

Rec 

No 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accepted 

/ Not 

accepted 

 

Response 

Action Taken / Planned 

 

Responsible Owner 

and Organisation 

 

Target Date 

1 The Head of Healthcare should 
ensure that care plans are 
created for all patients with 
suspected coronary heart 
disease. 

Accepted  We have discussed with the Chronic disease 

nurse the importance of personalised care 

plan for each of the chronic conditions, this 

action is now in place, and the care plans are 

regularly reviewed in LTC clinic.  

 

Audit tool is in place for LTC care plan. 

 

Heads of 

Healthcare 

(Northamptonshire 

Healthcare NHS 

Foundation Trust)  

Completed  

2 The Head of Healthcare should 
ensure that healthcare staff 
routinely review patients with 
high blood pressure results. 

Accepted Those patients who have hypertension are 

placed on a hypertension list on system one, 

this includes what medication they are on 

and the date of their next review as per NICE 

guidelines. Reception nurses are aware to 

add new patients to CDN register. 

CDN review the register regularly and action 

appropriately. 

 

Head of Healthcare 

(NHFT) 

Completed 
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3 The Director should review the 
local training programme for 
control room staff to ensure that 
it is sufficiently rigorous, includes 
the full range of frequently 
occurring events and an 
understanding of the actions 
required by national instructions, 
and involves an objective test of 
readiness to work alone. 

Accepted The establishments Learning & Development 

Team will be tasked to develop an in-house 

training package which is compliant with 

national procedures and localised 

contingency plans.  

This will be designed to be used as either a 

follow up or precursor to attendance at the 

HMPPS Control Room course.  

Completion of the local training package will 

be the minimum requirement prior to new 

starter Operational Support Officers taking on 

Control Room duties. Wherever possible, 

subject to national availability, Control Room 

Operators will be assigned to the HMPPS 

course prior to taking on Control Room 

duties.  

 

Learning & 

Development Team 

(Sodexo) 

December 

2024 

 


